
Testimony of Blind Man Testimony of Jesus Response of Parents Response of Others Response of Pharisees

he obeyed Jesus

this is the man who is 
called Jesus - he 
anointed my eyes and I 
saw

Jesus is a prophet

If this man was not from 
God, He could not do 
these things

He believed and 
worshipped Him

blindness was for those 
to see the will of God 
done in his life

He is the Son of Man, 
Light of the World, He 
has the power to heal

For judgment He came 
into this world that the 
blind might see and the 
seeing would be blind

He points to the 
Pharisees and tells them 
that they are blind or if 
they “see” then they are 
in sin

this is our son

he was born blind

go talk to him

they were afraid of the 
Jews and that they 
would be put out of the 
synagogue

Amazed, shocked, 
unbelief

they take him to the 
Pharisees

question the man again

it was a Sabbath day

Jesus is not from God 
because He doesn’t 
keep the Sabbath

how could a sinner 
perform these signs?

brought in the parents

they had already agreed 
that any who confessed 
Jesus to be Christ would 
be put out of the 
synagogue

they accuse the blind 
man of being a sinner 
yet trying to teach them

put the man out of the 
synagogue

confront Jesus - and say 
they are not blind

Lesson 16 - Chapter 9 - Blind Man


